

Completed applications are due <u>Friday</u>, <u>March 26</u>, <u>2021</u>.

Electronic applications may be submitted to <u>heatherwatts@sixnations.ca</u>.

Hard copy applications may be submitted to the Six Nations Elected Council - Administration Building.

An online version of this application can be found <u>here</u>.

## **Background**

The Six Nations Lifelong Learning Taskforce is seeking youth members to establish a Youth Task Force on education at Six Nations. As we work to develop recommendations to the community on a lifelong learning system at Six Nations, we invite our youth to reflect on their own schooling journeys and what they imagine an ideal school should consist of. The Youth Task Force (YTF) will meet monthly to discuss topics such as school culture, effective teaching, memorable lessons and experiences, and home involvement. The work of the YTF will culminate with a symposium to be held in Fall 2021. We seek secondary school (grades 9-12) youth with a variety of interests to ensure we include diverse perspectives in our work. Compensation will be provided to members of the YTF for their time. For more information on the work of The Six Nations Lifelong Learning Taskforce, please visit <a href="https://www.snlifelonglearning.ca">www.snlifelonglearning.ca</a>

## <u>Personal Information</u>

Name:	
Secondary School:	
Grade Level:	
Phone Number:	
Email:	
Did you attend a Six Nations elementary school?	Yes No
Do you have internet access at home? Yes	No
Do you have a device to connect to our monthly 2	Zoom meetings? Yes No
Are you available for our virtual meetings outside	of school hours (weekday
evenings, weekends)? Yes No	



What interests do you have? (ex: school, work, volunteer work, other youth groups, extra circular activities, sports)

What is a positive memory you have from being in elementary school?

Why do you want to participate in the Six Nations Lifelong Learning Youth Task Force?

Applicant signature: \_\_\_\_\_\_

Date: \_\_\_\_\_

Parent/Guardian signature (if under 18 years of age):

All information will be kept confidential. Successful applicants will be notified by **April 2, 2021**.